Franklin County Board of Developmental Disabilities

‘Helping people to live, learn and work in our community’

Principal Hired for West Central School and Transition Services

The Franklin County Board of Developmental Disabilities is pleased to
announce that Rebecca Holthaus has been hired as the new
Principal for West Central School and Transition Services replacing
Dr. Maryalice Turner, who will retire on July 31, 2022.

Rebecca Holthaus comes to the position with excellent credentials,
including over 20 years as a Principal in public and private schools,
including her most recent position with the Stark County Board of
Developmental Disabilities. She has an undergraduate degree from
Marshall University and Masters Degree in Education from Wright
State University.

We welcome Principal Rebecca Holthaus, who will begin on August 1,
2022 as we say good-bye and thanks to Dr. Turner on many years of
excellent services.
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